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Notice

In partial modification of this office notification dated 02.08.2025, it is notified
for information of all concern that some of Hostel Boarders of Sonari College Boys'
Hostel / Sonari College Girls' Hostel have not get re-admitted in hostel yet. They are
hereby asked to take re-admission on or before 23'o August, 2025, failing which
college authority will assume that they are not interested to stay in the hostel and
their seats will be forfeited.

Date : 11.08.2025

Principal,

Sonari College
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